Aln Hosker

2 Bright Street Padiham BB12 8RA

17 February 2019

Catherine Waudby, Town Hall, Manchester Road, Burnley, BB11 IJA

Dear Catherine Waudby,

Thank you for your letter dated 15th February. As I have already said to Mr Patel in my correspondence with him on the 31st January, I have nothing further to add to the alleged complaint. The fact that it is anonymous and the dubious circumstance surrounding its timing does not warrant any further correspondence with you on the matter.

I have said all that I need to say and do not feel any further meetings would be beneficial for either of us. Attached is a copy of such letter.

Thank you anyway.

Yours Sincerely



Councillor Alan Hosker